
Announcement regarding the Termination of Deposit without Card Service from ATM  

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

Bank of China (Thai) Public Company Limited (“BOCT”) would like to inform you that we 

will terminate the Deposit without Card Service and Payment without Credit Card Service on 

ATM effective from 21 January 2022 onwards.  

After the termination of the Deposit without Card Service, you can still make a deposit 

transaction at the ATM using the BOCT debit card. Alternatively, you can visit our branches 

that operate cash services (details as shown herewith) for deposit services and payment service 

during branches business hours, or you can also make remittance transfer transaction or credit 

card payment through our Internet Banking and Mobile Banking.  

We apologize for any inconvenience that this termination may cause.  

For more information, please contact our Call Center at 02-679-5566. 

Branches with Cash Service 

• Head Office (Sathorn) 

• Ratchada Branch 

• Chiangmai Branch 

• Rayong Branch 

• Bangna Branch 

 

Bank of China (Thai) Public Company Limited 

17 December 2021 

 

 


